
Saint Mark held its annual Easter egg hunt this past Sunday, April 3rd. As 
usual, our Saint Mark children were expert egg hunters and seemed to have a 
lot of fun. 


There will be a video of the event in the near future! Thanks to all who 
participated!

Egg Hunters Eggstraordinaire!
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Seeking a way to serve God and make a difference as Saint Mark 
UMC seeks to grow disciples? Volunteers are needed to support 
our children and youth programs and help these ministries 
succeed! If your heart is warmed by this opportunity, email Maria 
Bowers at mbowers@smumcsc.org or call/text 678-876-9086 to 
learn how you can help! 

mailto:mbowers@smumcsc.org

